
Route 4, Box 33 
Santa Fa, N. M. 

87301

21 October i960

Charles £, Tuttle Co., Inc. 
3, 1-CHOME, KANDA-JIM8GCH0, 
CHIYGDA-KU
Tokyo, Japan 

bear Sirs:

I have your letter of October 4, 1968 
to the use of photographs of mine in 

a 1969 Japanese calendar.

You inform me that you have reproduced 
three of my photographs which first appeared in 
THE CONTINENT wE LIVE ON and are paying for this 
use §70,00 each.

I am not aware that I have authorized this 
use or that I have agreed to this price. If you 
possess any documentary evidence granting permission 
or thia use, I would appreciate your sending me 

facsimile copies of the documents 6 . fore we pursue 
further ths matter od payment for these rights.

If no permission for this use has been 
granted, I must inform you that the remuneration 
you offer is considerably less than my customary 
lea for calendar use, and furthermore that your 
appropriation of this material amounts to the piratin' 
of copyrighted photographs.

I hope to hear from you about this matter 
at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Eliot Porter


